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The Lodi Education Association (LEA) will open the following articles under the successor 
agreement between the Lodi Unified School District Board of Education and the Lodi 
Education Association for bargaining for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
Article III: Salary and Benefits 
 The Association is seeking to make enhancements. The association is also 
interested in language modifications. 
 
Article VIII: Work Year 
 The Association is seeking improved work year language and language 
modifications. 
 
Article IX: Work Days 
 The Association is seeking improved work year language and language 
modifications. 
 
Article X: Transfers and Assignments 
 This was an additional opener per the contract settlement of the 2023-2024 school 
year. 


